
LOCAL AMENITIES WORKING GROUP REPORT FOR 22 JULY 2024 
 
 
DORSET COUNCIL HIGHWAYS - REQUEST FOR CUTTY STUBBS HILL 
 
Cllr Creed-Castle contacted DC to rectify the tarmac problems on Cutty Stubbs Hill.  They dealt with 
this within 10 days of asking. 
 
DORSET COUNCIL HIGHWAYS - REQUEST FOR NEW SIGN ON STOKE MILL LANE HEDGE BANK 
 
This has been requested but has not been actioned so far. 
 
CHURCH PATH NEAR WAKELEYS FARM, WHITCHURCH 
 
The hedge on the left hand side of the hedge has been trimmed by the lengthsman, as well as the 
high bushes which were blocking out the light for the house opposite.  The right hand side will be 
trimmed shortly, this being delay because of inclement weather and work commitments. 
 
WHITCHURCH PLAYGROUND REPAIRS 
 
There is a separate report from Cllr Johnson about this item. 
 
ENFORCEMENT OFFICER TO VISIT PILSDON VIEW AND PADDOCKS FARM CAMPSITES 
 
Cllrs Creed-Castle and Chris Noon are involved with this case, and a meeting with the EO should be 
actioned in the next 2 weeks. 
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